
Checkout the new website   www.saintvitalparish.com 
 
PANCAKE BREAKFAST – Sunday, September 22nd after the 9:00 & 11:00 a.m. Masses. 
 
	
  

First	
  Reconciliation	
  Parent’s	
  Information	
  Night:	
  	
  Grade	
  2 

Do	
  you	
  have	
  a	
  child	
  in	
  grade	
  2	
  this	
  year?	
   

On	
  October	
  3rd	
  at	
  7pm	
  there	
  will	
  be	
  a	
  parent’s	
  information	
  and	
  registration	
  night	
  for	
  all	
  those	
  who	
  have	
  
children	
  in	
  grade	
  2	
  who	
  are	
  interested	
  in	
  First	
  Reconciliation.	
   

The	
  meeting	
  will	
  be	
  in	
  St.	
  Vital’s	
  basement.	
  	
  Please	
  bring	
  proof	
  of	
  baptism.	
  	
  Parent’s	
  only	
  please.	
  	
   

Please	
  visit	
  the	
  parish	
  website	
  (under	
  sacraments)	
  for	
  all	
  future	
  dates	
  for	
  upcoming	
  sacramental	
  preparation.	
  
www.saintvitalparish.com	
  

	
  

 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
Mass Intentions  
September 22nd - 9:00 a.m.  ✞Charles & Pearl Fluet 
                           11:00 a.m. – St Vital Parish & Parishioners 
September 24th – 9:00 a.m. ✞ Mike & Rolande Telawski 
      
CHILDREN’S LITURGY, held at the 11:00 AM Mass starting September 29th. Please contact Irma Jean 
Campbell for more information, 780 737-7989. 
 
11am choir practice, Thursday evenings at 7pm.   If you have any questions or need more information, 
please contact Kris Bujold at 780-929-5811.  
 
Calling All Moms! Learn more about your faith, strengthen your family, and spend time with friends!  St. Vital 
morning Familia meets twice a month and follows a group study based on the Catholic Catechism and Church 
teaching. Kids welcome!  If you have any questions call Maryann at 780-929-6530 or shaw850@shaw.ca. 
 
BIBLE STUDY We start a new season on Thursday Sept. 26th @7:00, @ Claire Connell’s - #70 Reichert 
Drive, 780 929-6479. We are reviewing a new exciting Study called A Scripture Study of Angels. 
 
KEVIN KERRIGAN MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP 
This scholarship sponsored by the Knights of Columbus is open to year 2013 graduating high school seniors 
who attend St. Vital Church as well as a members of the Parish that are attending post secondary schooling at 
any level.  Preference will be given to a graduating high school senior.  The scholarship has a value of $500. 
and will be awarded on the basis of all round achievement rather than for strictly academic performance.  
Achievement in the areas of academics, athletics, the arts, school, community and church involvement will be 
considered as well as the question of financial need in determining the successful candidate.	
  
Deadline for applying is October 15, 2013.  Applications at the back of church.  Any questions, call Paul 
Weisenberger at 929-5150. 
 



St. Vital CWL is inviting all the ladies of the parish to join us at our start up meeting on Tues. Sept. 24th, 7 
p.m. in the basement of the church. 
 
On behalf of St Vital and Maple Hill Cemetery Committee, we want to thank all those who came out last 
Saturday and offered your time, talent, equipment and cooking skills to fix up the St Vital  cemetery.  Your 
work was truly appreciated and I am confident that our dearly departed family and friends have put in a word to 
God asking for a special blessing for those who worked.  It was a job well done.  Thank you once again.   
Fr. Len  
Pastor   
 
 
Called to Protect™  
Any ministry volunteers who have not received the required Called to Protect workshop training, are invited to 
attend at the Pastoral & Administration Offices, 8421-101 Avenue, on Saturday, September 28 at 1 p.m. Pre-
registration is required. For more information, contact Natalie at 780-469-1010 ext. 2248 
 
CALLED TO PROTECT WORKSHOP will be held at St. Vital’s on Tuesday, Oct. 15th @ 7:00 p.m. in 
the church basement 
 
 

CLOTHING DRIVE 
Our Lady of the Hill Knights of Columbus is organizing a Clothing Drive.   Clean, gently used or new clothing 
is needed for distribution during Homeless Connect (Bissell Centre)  The clothing station at Homeless Connect 
is one of the busiest services offered.  As winter is approaching they desperately need your help.   
Clothing items needed for men and women: 
Pants   jeans   underwear  socks    shoes   shirts    
work boots  winter boots          hats & toques  gloves & scarves              
children’s clothing 
Please drop off all donations to the church or parish office by October 4th 
 
 
PART-TIME CUSTODIAN REQUIRED AT ACADÉMIE SAINT-ANDRÉ ACADEMY St. Thomas 
Aquinas Catholic Schools is seeking applicants for a part-time (4 hours per day, 4:00 – 8:00 PM) custodian at 
Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy in Beaumont. The position will start as soon as possible.  Previous 
janitorial experience and the ability to work as part of a team are assets for this position. Salary will be 
determined by the Terms of Employment. The division also offers a comprehensive benefit package.  
Successful applicants must be prepared to supply a recent Criminal Record Check (inclusive of a vulnerable 
sector check) and a Child Welfare Intervention Check. Individuals who are interested in this position should 
submit a detailed resumé showing related training, experience and references to: 

Jim McMullen, Principal 
Académie SAINT-ANDRÉ Academy  5701 Magasin Avenue    Beaumont, AB   T4X 1V8 
Phone: 780-929-2961    Cell: 780-221-3813  Email: jim.mcmullen@starcatholic.ab.ca 

 
 
 
 
 
 



Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada: Why? 
Every year, the Bishops of Canada make an appeal for financial assistance to support their work through 
the Collection for the Needs of the Church in Canada. As noted by the President of the Canadian 
Conference of Catholic Bishops (CCCB), the Archbishop Richard Smith, this collection helps support the 
work of the episcopal conference by providing each diocese the means to make its annual per capita 
contribution to the CCCB. “Any amount exceeding this contribution is then put at the disposal of the 
dioceses for their own pastoral needs,” Archbishop Smith explains. The Collection for the Needs of the 
Church in Canada will be held September 28 and 29, 2013. Through your contribution to the collection, 
you too can collaborate with the Bishops in their ministry to teach, sanctify and govern. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 
 

                            

 
 
 
 



 

 

  

  
	
  
 


